
 

 

 
16th June 2023  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Text Books for GCSE English Literature  
 
To support the students studying GCSE English Literature and their revision, we have arranged for you to be able to 

purchase copies of the set texts for students to be able to bring to their lessons.  This will benefit them hugely as it 

will give them an opportunity to make annotations and notes straight into their own copies of the texts.  These can 

then used to support homework, recall in lessons and revision.  

 

The texts that will be available on ParentPay will be: 

 

• For Year 9 (going into Year 10): An Inspector Calls and other plays, at £7. 

• For year 10 (going into Year 11): A Christmas Carol, with wide margins for annotation, at £5. 

 

The deadline for ordering a copy of the text for both year groups will be the 14th July 2023; the texts will then be 

ordered and issued to students in September ready for starting their topics. 

 

Students who will be in Year 10 in 2023-24 will be given opportunities to purchase further copies of other texts they 

will study later in the year. 

 

Anyone in receipt of finance support through school will have copies of these texts purchased for them and issued 

alongside all other texts bought, you do not need to contact school to request this. 

 

Anyone who is not in receipt of financial support but wishes to request some support with purchasing texts, please 

contact me via email at brownn@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 
 
Mrs N Brown 
CL for English, Seconded Assistant Headteacher for Literacy and CPD. 
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